
 
 

 
Snohomish County Council 

 
Committee: Finance     Analyst:   Jim Martin 
ECAF:    2021-0669 
Proposal:  Mot. 21-392     Date:    November 18, 2021 
 
Consideration:  
Recommend the re-appointment of Noah Rui to serve on the Snohomish County Human 
Rights Commission. 
 
Background   

The Snohomish County Human Rights Commission serves as an advisory body to the 
County Executive, County Council, Office of Human Rights, and other county officers and 
agencies in matters concerning Human Rights.   

Noah Rui has worked on the Mayor’s Diversity Advisory Committee and has volunteered 
in classrooms and on Marysville School District Committees.  Noah has served as the 
District 1 representative on the Human Rights Commission for two years. 

Current Proposal  

To recommend the re-appointment of Noah Rui to serve on the Snohomish County Human 
Rights Commission as the District 1 representative.  This term will expire July 1, 2024. 

Duration:  Through July 1, 2024. 

Fiscal Implications: N/A   

2021 Budget:   

N/A 

Future Budget Impacts:  None.  

Handling:  NORMAL 

Approved-as-to-form:  N/A. 

Risk Management:  N/A. 

Executive Recommendation:  APPROVE.   

Attachments:  See ECAF packet.   

Amendments:  NONE.  
  
Request:  Move to Council for consideration.   


